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MTSS (Multi-Tiered System of Support) — formerly known as PBIS APRIL

Welcome back to a new school year! We will be focusing our efforts
this year on the Multi-Tiered System of Support (formerly known as
PBIS) in order to promote school improvement. MTSS is a method of
intervention that helps students by supporting them using research
based academic and behavioral practices, as well as social and
emotional learning. It helps to ensure that students know and
understand the school expectations and core values. Students will
continue to earn First State “cash” known as FS Cash to be used to
participate in various events/activites throuhgout the school year.

During the month of April, students got the chance to experience free
electronics and watch a movie. They also enjoyed some ice cream
sundaes with some tasty toppings, such as chocolate syrup, caramel,
whipped cream and sprinkles. For our last MTSS event during the
month of May, we will be bringing out the Cajun Sno truck. The
students will get to enjoy some refreshing snow cones.

The New Matrices: “The 3 R’s”

‘“‘Be Ready”’

“‘Be Responsible”

‘“Be Respectful”




